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James H. Walsh reflects on the international conference on migration at Turin, Italy that he
attended in November, 1991. Mr. Walsh is Associate General Counsel with the Immigration
and Naturalization Service in the U.S. Justice Department. The opinions expressed below are
his own and do not reflect the opinions or policy of the Department of Justice nor of the
Immigration and Naturalization Service.


